
Subject line:  Two Weeks Left to Apply for BJA Funding for the FY 2017 Comprehensive Opioid Abuse 
Programs! 

There is still time to apply for the Bureau of Justice Assistance (BJA) fiscal year (FY) 2017 Comprehensive 
Opioid Abuse Site-based Program Solicitation and the Comprehensive Opioid Abuse Program (COAP) 
Training and Technical Assistance (TTA) Program Solicitation! Both solicitations will close at 11:59 p.m. 
ET on April 25, 2017. 

BJA’s Comprehensive Opioid Abuse Site-based Program supports states, local and tribal governments, 
and substance abuse treatment providers and nonprofit organizations in developing systemwide 
initiatives and innovative approaches for promoting substance misuse treatment and recovery support 
services. The site-based program consists of six categories - Overdose Outreach Projects; Technology-
assisted Treatment Projects; System-level Diversion and Alternatives to Incarceration Projects; 
Statewide Planning, Coordination, and Implementation Projects; Harold Rogers Prescription Drug 
Monitoring Program (PDMP); and Data-driven Responses to Prescription Drug Misuse.  

BJA’s COAP TTA Program supports site-based and state initiatives to reduce substance misuse and 
overdose fatalities and enhances the efforts of PDMPs and their stakeholders. BJA seeks applications 
from nonprofit and for-profit (commercial) organizations – including tribal nonprofit and for-profit 
organizations – and institutions of higher education with experience in delivering TTA nationwide in the 
criminal justice and substance abuse fields. 

If you or your organization is interested in applying and would like more information about either 
program, click here or check out these available resources: 

• Comprehensive Opioid Abuse Site-based Program Solicitation Webinar Recording 
• COAP TTA Program Solicitation Webinar Recording 
• Frequently Asked Questions 

As a reminder, all applicants must register with Grants.gov prior to submitting an application. All 
applications for both funding opportunities are due by 11:59 p.m. ET on April 25, 2017.  

If you have any questions about either funding opportunity, please contact the National Criminal Justice 
Reference Service (NCJRS) response center at responsecenter@ncjrs.gov or Tara Kunkel from BJA 
at Tara.Kunkel@usdoj.gov.  
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